
   
 

   
 

 

B.C. Indigenous Pathfinder Service 

What is the B.C. Indigenous Pathfinder Service 
The Ministry of Agriculture and Food is offering the B.C. Indigenous 
Pathfinder Service - a single source for support and referral to help 
navigate the relevant information, tools, and resources available to 
start or expand activities in Indigenous food systems, food sovereignty, 
food security and the food and the agriculture and food sector in the 
province. Staff provide wayfinding services and program referrals as 
required to connect people to existing programs, services and funding 
opportunities. 

Contact us 
To access this free service, email 
IndigenousFoodSystems@gov.bc.ca and a staff 
member will be in contact with you as soon as 
possible, normally within 24 to 48 hours. We 
respond to all messages. 

Funding for the B.C. Indigenous Pathfinder Service is provided by the governments of Canada and British Columbia 
through the Sustainable Canadian Agricultural Partnership, a federal-provincial-territorial initiative. 

www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/industry/agriculture-seafood/programs/bc-indigenous-pathfinder-service 

 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/industry/agriculture-seafood/programs/bc-indigenous-pathfinder-service

